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Hello Peri,

First, I would like to thank you and the DOE team for meeting with me earlier this week. I 
know you are all very busy and I appreciated your time. 

As we discussed, we would like to move our FTA License from Florida to another state. As 
you directed, please accept this correspondence as a request for authorization to vacate from 
Florida. In addition, I would like to withdraw our pending Non-FTA application. 

Should you have any questions or need more information, please do not hesitate to contact me 
via this email or on my cell phone at (240) 461-0201.

Once again, thank you, and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best regards,
Dean M. Wallace, PMP
President & CEO, Strom Inc.
M: (240) 461-0201
http://lowe2llc.com/
Best regards,
Dean M. Wallace, PMP
M: (240) 461-0201
http://lowe2llc.com/
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